Financial Institutions & Rural Development Committee Chairman Jim Kelly

Email received February 10, 2022

Please include my written testimony (below) during the committee hearing on Monday, February 14th as it relates to House Bill No. 2569. Thank you.

Dear Committee Members,

My name is Griff Martin, and I am honored to serve as a City Commissioner for the great city of Leavenworth, KS. Please consider for approval, House Bill No. 2569. As a resident of the oldest city in Kansas, doing everything we can to encourage the repair and maintenance of our old and beautiful buildings, is extremely important. Keeping alive the great and memorable history of our city, through our infrastructure, is paramount to our heritage. I urge you to consider this bill for approval, as it is a key and foundational element to preserving the great history of not only Leavenworth, but every city in Kansas.

Yours respectfully, Griff Martin City Commissioner – Leavenworth, KS